Carla Hoekzema

From: Steve Szafran

Sent: Friday, February 22, 2019 8:45 AM
To: Carla Hoekzema

Subject: Karthy Serrato

From: Kathy Serrato <kathyserrato@hotmail.com>
Sent: Monday, February 18, 2019 7:54 PM

To: Steve Szafran <sszafran@shorelinewa.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Save Shoreline Neighhoods

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize
the sender and know the content is safe.

| oppose the proposed Comp Plan Amendment and Rezone of Residential to Business at 1510 & 1517 NE 170th St,
Shoreline, WA. It's becoming too much in our neighborhood. We're loosing our residential identity...



